Minutes for 01/09/23

-Attendees
Karen Hatch, Karen Howard, John F. Melissa O. Ryan R.
-Advisory board

Municipality has let us know that we can not switch from committee format. Was hopes to use it for
committee members to have more then one role and work as a team for events.

-Update on Basketball
-Number of kids that showed up vs played.
1 or 2 kids per practice but most are attending, 5/6 is most crowded for age groups

-Celebration for end of season will be before February vacation. Date not decided yet by Dirigo.
Tournament possibly %, 4™ and %. Hopefully do in-house scrimmages. 75 kids for cupcakes and
Gatorades. Medals will be ordered this week and Melissa can pick them up.

-6 Teams for thank you sponsor plaques will be ordered by Karen Howard from Central Maine  Photo.
-Ryan will email out end of season survey and will fix them from soccer to basketball.

-Coaching intro for first practice, coaches need to have practices prepared prior to showing up  at the
gym.

-Resources for coaches clinics are available but we need to try harder to get coaches there.
-Games for % will start soon in January.

-We need to have rules clearly written for coaches and refs, Ryan R. will try to have some
written up for next Dirigo end of season meeting for the commissioners to review.

-Doors will be unlocked, no ones been locked out yet, ball rack is working well.

-Ryan R. will not be present for this weekends game so Karen Hatch will be there to represent  Rec and
oversee the day.

-Maniac Ink would like to send Karen Hatch a new jacket with name and title, Howard will correspond.
-Baseball/softball

-Karen Hatch has asked John F. and Christian R. if they have interest in being commissioner, neither
currently want position. She will be reaching out to other prospects.

-Softball, we need to decide on Caysa or Waterville/Winslow league, we still are in need of
commissioner. Karen Howard has expressed interest.

-Snack Shack



-Karen Hatch has reached out to Jenny from soccer season volunteers and is hoping that she will
wish to join committee in the spring.

-VBS fishing Derby

-Tickets are being sold at the librarya and Karen Howard will be handing out raffle tickets at the
Basketball practices. Karen Howard and Melissa O. took packets to help sell to friends/family.

-Melissa took 2179-2208
-Karen Howard took 2137-2178

-We also have to raffle off Hockey tickets soon and promote on our Facebook page.



